
C O V I D  P R E C A U T I O N S
We have created a COVID safe environment from start to finish, enabling you to enjoy

the experience of taking part in the workshops. 

Whilst Farbridge has their own risk assessment in place, my precautions are in line with
their assessment as well as the department of health, government and public health

England. 

Upon arrival, please sanatise your hands and wear a face mask. 

Signage will be displayed to remind you to use sanitiser and antibacterial soap provided
and how to avoid the spread of germs.

Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the venue.

Due to COVID-19 I am unble to lend you any tools so please bring your own apron,
scissors and secateurs. 

Any ribbons required will be cut by Nordic Twigs wearing gloves.  

The workshop has been set out with social distancing in mind and you will be allocated a
space to work in. Please only leave your space to use the bathroom and please be aware of

social distancing at all times. 

Tables and chairs will be set out in line with government guidelines to social distancing
as well as being thoroughly cleaned before your arrival. 

Please do not come to the workshop if you are displaying one or several of the below
symptoms:

- A high temperature
-A new continuous cough

- Anosmia 



Please note that although we have created a safe environment and taken the
necessary precautions to keep you and those around you safe, you are attending these

workshops at your own risk. 

Should the workshop be cancelled due to COVID restrictions before 4th December a
full refund will be offered. Should there be a cancellation after the 4th December, due
to COVID, a refund of 50% will be offered to cover materials ordered. You will also
have the option to transfer your booking to one of my Christmas wreaths for home

delivery. 

 


